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October 4, 2022 
 
 
To : ATOSSCOM Members 
 
From : ATOSSCOM Executive Committee 
 
Subject: Annual Meeting 
 
Greetings ATOSSCOM members!  It is our hope that you are all doing well and that are coping 
with the challenges of our new normal under COVID conditions.  It has been over two (2) years 
and we are sure everyone is willing to return to our organizational business.   
 
We have received confirmation from the Micronesian Shipping Commission (MSC) that they will 
be holding their annual meeting in Guam the week of December 5-9, 2022.  As this will be 
beneficial and convenient for our members who conduct business with the MSC and continue 
our mutual interests, we have decided to join the MSC and hold our annual meeting during the 
same period.   
 
The Port Authority of Guam has generously offered to serve as host member and we thank 
them for accepting on short notice.  The venue has been confirmed and our meeting will be 
held at the Hotel Nikko Guam.  In the coming weeks, information will be shared for hotel & car 
rental reservations and other meeting details. Also, information on hosting opportunities will 
also be provided for your consideration. 
 
Please save the date and we look forward to seeing you all again.    
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